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● Principal Reed welcomed everyone to today's meeting.

● Principal Reed discussed Campus Celebrations and the campus budget
in the areas of Parent Engagement, Gifted and Talented (GT) , and our
campus Bilingual department.

● Principal Reed stated that reviewing the Campus Action Plan was not
needed at this time because all attendees were campus staff and all
members agreed that they were informed on the Campus Action Plan.

● Principal Reed presented the Campus MAP growth data and answered
clarifying questions that were presented by the SDMC committee.

● Principal Reed asked the committee to share any desired End of the
Year events to close out the 2023-2024 school year. Principal Reed
brought up the idea for the 5th grade teachers to create a Parent
Support Group to support in creating events and ideas for 5th grade
graduation and EOY celebration. Principal Reed also suggested that
we contact the Youth Development Center (YDC) as a possible
location for this year's 5th grade graduation since the campus is
celebrating 100 years in existence. The process of decorating the
event center was discussed as well. In closing, SDMC committee
member, Mr. Harris (Math/Science 5th grade Teacher) agreed to
speak with Mrs. Holoman (ELAR 5th grade Teacher) to begin forming
the parent group and planning process.



● There was also discussion regarding requesting our campus PTO
committee to power wash the front side of the Magnet Building. Ms.
Medrano, Campus PTO representative, will get in contact with the
PTO for further discussion.

● Principal Reed informed the SDMC committee of the current
openings which include: SLL Teacher position, ECSE Teacher
Position and Pre-K Teacher position. Principal Reed encouraged the
committee to share this information with the community and any
qualified candidates who might be interested in applying for the
positions.

● Principal Reed informed the SDMC committee that we would now
begin to discuss Ross Elementary potential opting into the NES
model.

● There was discussion amongst the committee regarding the
possibilities of Ross Elementary becoming NES.

● Principal Reed concluded the meeting by thanking everyone for their
commitment to our Campus SDMC committee and for their support to
our campus.

● The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 pm.


